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NOTIFICATION 

CCIL/OPS/SS/14/26 

Date: 07th July 2014 

All Members 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Changes to the Securities Segment Regulations 

Members are hereby advised that the Securities Segment Regulations have been reviewed and 
modified and the same have been approved by Reserve Bank of India. 

The updated Securities Segment Regulations are made available on our website 
(www.ccilindia.com) under Membership section. 

We advise that the changes to the Securities Segment Regulations shall come into effect from 
07th August 2014. 

Yours faithfully, 
For The Clearing Corporation of India Ltd., 

Sd/- 

Managing Director 

This has been superseded by Notification No. CCIL/OPS/
SS/15/62 dated 13-Nov-2015 on Changes to the Securities 

Segment Regulations effective 14th Dec 2015


